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Sharine Brigitha 
 
Missionary at La Roca 
Church, Lima, Peru 
 
Mission’s focus: 
➢ Counselling 
➢ Education 
➢ Evangelism 
➢ Discipleship 
 
Contact information: 
 
Address: Avenida Las 
Palmas Lote 3. 
Pachacamac. José 
Gálvez. Lima, Perú. 
 
E-mail: sbrigitha@World-
Reach.org/ 
jinebrig@gmail.com 
 
Telephone:(051)-
916065863 
WhatsApp: 
(051)-931-860-231 
 

 

Dear brother/collaborator, 
 
I thank God for the year 2021 which is coming to an end. This was a 
year in which I experienced the Lord’s provision and protection in a 
marvelous way in my life. A year in which you have been faithful to 
prayer and offering for the work of God! For His unmeasurable 
grace, favors that I didn’t deserve, I thank the Lord! The Lord   bless 
you abundantly for your faithfulness  and your dedication in this year! 
 

 
 

Cell group at Las Casitas 
On November 12th we started with a children’s ministry at “Las 
Casitas”. I thank God for the opportunity  to work with these kids in 
this neighborhood, since we haven’t been able to do so for some 
time, due to Covid. The children vary  from 4 to12 years of age. The 
meetings we’ve had were centered on evangelism. On December 
17th  we closed the year with a special celebration with hot 
chocolate and ‘paneton’ (Peruvian raisin bread). 
 

Show for Children of Quebrada Verde church 
On December 11th the daughter church of  La Roca Lima organized  
a show for children in the community center of Quebrada Verde. I 
thank God for the opportunity to help with this event. I also thank 
God for the numerous  amounts of people who attended this event.  
The theme was: “A day in the manger.” The gospel was presented in 
a drama about the birth of Jesus. After this we helped out by 
explaining the gospel to the kids and their families. Please pray that 
those who heard the gospel decide to follow Christ.  
 

Counselling: Closing event with ladies 
On December 15th we organized a meeting with a small group of 
ladies who have little children (ladies I counselled this year). The 
theme was: “Anxiety”. We addressed this theme in a practical way. 
At the end we had spa and relaxing time. I thank God for this 

meeting, for it satisfied the needs of these ladies😊.                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                         

 

Events of La Roca Christian School (LRCS)  
On December 21st we had the end- of- the- school- year celebration. 
We also had the graduation of the 6th graders and the graduation of the 
11th graders. 
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Thanksgiving: 
 

 Health, protection 
and provision from 
God; 

  People who 
believed the gospel 
during the children’s 
show; 

 Cell group at Las 
Casitas; 

 Opportunity to have 
a meeting with the 
ladies;  

 Blessings received 
in ministry; 

 Educational 
workshops and 
training; 

 Answers to prayers 
and favors of God. 

 
Prayer petitions: 
 

 Wisdom for the 
management of the 
school concerning the 
restart of the school; 

 Strength and 
wisdom for brethren 
who are in crisis; 

 Salvation of the 
Peruvian government 
the congress and the 
president; 

 Health, protection 
and wisdom from 
above in order to 
minister; 

 Wisdom to discover 
God’s will for me in the 
year 2022 and to walk 
with humility in God’s 
will. 

 

 
 

 

A glance at the year 2021 
During this year there were various challenges and obstacles. But 
in all this the Lord showed me, that He is in control of everything 
and that I always have to put my eyes on Christ and not expect 
anything from people. I’ve been impacted by the grace of God. I 
thank the Lord for His provision and protection in my life. The Lord 
has been my place of refuge. His Word has fed me, fortified me, 
inspire me, corrected me and given me direction, through the 
guidance of the Holy Spirit of God (2Timothy 3:16; Hebrews 4:12; 
1Peter 5:10). 
 
 
 

 
 

Wishes for the end of the year 
 

I wish you a Merry Christmas! 

In the year 2022. Psalm146:5-9: 

The Lord be your Helper; 

The Lord execute justice for you, 

when you are oppressed; 

The Lord provide bread for your home; 

The Lord set you free from strongholds; 

The Lord lift  you up when you are down; 

The Lord protect you and support you; 

. 

Your servant in Christ, 
 

Sharine Brigitha 
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